
From:   Dongho Kim   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 11, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0192-EX-PL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

ok, we will not use 851-854 MHz or 1780-1785MHz.   
I looked around FCC web site to modify my application to withdraw such bands.   
I couldn't find a place to do that.   
could you let me know how to do that? or this reply to the correspondence is accepted for withdrawing
such bands?

Thanks
Dongho


